
SUMMER LUNCH 
The Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) is a federally funded program that fills the nutrition gap when students 

are not in school. The program ensures children and teenagers receive nutritious meals during the summer. 

You can make a difference! 
Summer is no fun for kids who rely on school meals. By becoming a partner in 

SFSP, you will be providing nutritious meals for children in your community and 

supporting the fight to end food insecurity in LA County. Make a difference this 

summer! 

SFSP gives hope to kids in need. 
SFSP provides free summer meals for children at risk of hunger.

For summer sites, save up to $150 per child.

Free delivery. 

This program supports physical and social development when school it not in session. 

Help children and teenagers return to school ready to learn and succeed! 

Who can apply? 
Organization must be a 501C3 non-profit. 

Services must be offered in a safe location such as a park, school, church, library,

community center, etc.  

Organizations must operate in a low-income area for at least 15 days. 

Organization must obtain a CA Food Handler Certificate.  

Attend one mandatory two-hour Summer Lunch training session.  

Serve a minimum of 40 children per day.

Serve children and teenagers under the age of 18. 

***OPEN ENROLLMENT DEADLINE IS FRIDAY MAY 12, 2017**

Proud to be an equal opportunity provider. 

Contact us today! 
Yesenia Vasquez: 323.234.3030 ext. 173, yvasquez@lafoodbank.org

Dora Chow: 323.234.3030 ext. 177, dchow@lafoodbank.org


